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ACC Biotechnology Department Meeting
June 15th, 2012
RRC 1208, building 1208
9:30am
Minutes
Attending: Steven Spurlock, Evelyn Goss, Linnea Fletcher, Sulatha Dwarakanath, Shelley O’Grady, Bonnie Rues
1. Blackboard Training

Michelle Escudier spoke about Blackboard 9 and new features associated with program.  


2.
Summer open labs
Since the Summer LEH quote is lower a Faculty member is obligated to provide only 1 hour for their office hours.  Open lab hours in the Fall and Spring are based upon Instructors sharing their typical 3 hours of office hours to coincide with 3 hours of Open lab hours.  This means that a Biotechnology faculty cannot cover all of the hours for Open lab.  The solution decided upon will be to advertise to the biology group for $20 an hour to mentor students during Open labs.  The available summer Open lab time is from 8am to 11:30am on MW at RRC.  

1. SOP booklets - too large, would like them to have only regularly used SOPs and be spiral bound

Evelyn Goss will trim down SOP Booklet to just basic commonly used SOPS and other SOPs will be placed near their corresponding equipment. Steven Spurlock will create web-page to house some SOP’s and other useful student documents.   

2. Lab tech assistant positions/work study positions - Evelyn will create document for how we hire students, including evaluations and expected time limits.  Evelyn and Rebecca Thomas will also coordinate safety training for all new employees.  

3. Electronic  Notebooks

Biotechnology Department will e-mail Advisory Board to see if they use electronic notebooks.  The response will be used to determine how much Biotechnology trains for this skill standard.   

www.austincc.edu/biotech for additional information, or contact Steven Spurlock at 512-   223-5915 or sspulock@austincc.edu 



